
  

 

HATCH VALLEY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

 

Notice of Emergency Board Meeting 
   

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Education, of the Hatch Valley Public 

School District, will hold an Emergency Board Meeting on December 11, 2019 at 9:00 am at 

the Superintendent’s Office at 219 E. Hill Street in Hatch, New Mexico.  The purpose is for 

Out of State Student Travel. 

 

AGENDA 

Call to Order: Cal to Order Board President 

Consider Approval of Out of State Student Travel 

Adjournment 

 

 

 

 

DATED at Hatch, New Mexico, December 9, 2019 

 

    /s/ Chris Montez 

    Secretary 

    Board of Education 

    Hatch Valley Public Schools 


